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Date: August 22, 2022 

To: State Clearinghouse  

1400 Tenth Street 

Sacramento, CA, 95814 

  

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 8 

464 W. Fourth Street 

San Bernardino, CA  92401-1400 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2022060556 

Project Description: Interstate 10/Rock Slope Protection Project (1J470). The 

California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to replace the existing 

Rock Slope Protection (RSP) for four bridges along Interstate 10 (I-10) from post mile 

(PM) 87.9 to 90.9 in Riverside County, California, approximately 30 miles east of the 

City of Indio. The project includes widening the bridge deck overhang, adding 12-inch 

rumble strips, replacing the existing bridge rails with concrete barrier, and replacing the 

existing RSP for the four bridges at Three Star Ditch (PM R87.96R/L) and 

Determination Ditch (PM R90.98R/L) on I-10, westbound and eastbound. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 

this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 

Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 

Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 

Transportation office located at the above address. 


